
Recently, the 78 Lions Clubs of Sydney & Nor-
folk Island  have initiated a major appeal to 
raise and distribute much needed funds to the 
country people of NSW’s most drought devas-
tated areas.   
 
“Lions Clubs from around the state will also 
commence raising funds for the “Give Back” 
Project from December to touch the lives of 
60,000 farming families and 8,000 rural busi-
nesses and their families.” Lion Peter Mendl, 
District Governor of N5 said, “Every single 
dollar goes to rural Lions Clubs working to 
alleviate the drought...The aim is that once 
this project is successful in NSW it will be 
carried out in other states through the local 
Lions Clubs,”  

 
Responding to the call, Syd-
ney Chinese Lions has de-
cided to donate a sum of 
$3,000 to support the cur-
rent stage of the campaign.  
At their Members meeting 
on 7 February, a cheque for 
the said amount was pre-
sented to Lion Kevin Coad, 
District Chairman of the 
Give Back to the Country 
Campaign. 
 
Present at the ceremony 
were also ID Elect Tapani 
Rahko and wife Helena, Lion 
Greg Dunn and some 40+ 
Sydney Chinese Lions mem-
bers and guests. 
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The Give Back to the Country Campaign 

President Anthony of Sydney Chinese Lions 
presenting a CQ for $3000  

to District Chairman Kevin Coad 

At the Cheque Presentation Ceremony —  
Lion Greg Dunn, District Chairman Kevin Coad,  

President Anthony Cheung, ID Elect Tapani Rahko and Helena Rahko 


